
 

 

The Alton School District Board of Education is conducting a search for a new superintendent 

who will begin on July 1, 2024. The selection of a new superintendent is one of the most 

important decisions a school board makes. Therefore, the Board selected the Illinois Association 

of School Boards (IASB) to assist in this process. 
 
 

As a valued stakeholder, the Board of Education is seeking your input to guide the search and 

selection process. The Board respectfully requests that all staff, families and community 

members complete the following online survey provided by the IASB.  Results from the survey 

and the meaningful feedback you provide will then be utilized to guide the candidate application 

and selection processes. All survey responses and comments will remain anonymous. 
 
 

The survey can be accessed at: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9QJGYBN 
 

 
The survey deadline is: 11:45 p.m. on Tuesday, November 28, 2023.   
 
 

Thank you for taking time to complete the survey! 
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